Call in of decision on viability assumptions delegated to the Portfolio Holder for Housing



Cllr Sara Naylor
To Owen Howell
Cc Cllr William Sunnucks

i You replied to this message on 01/05/2024 11:55.

Dear Owen,

Please accept this email as formal support by a councillor as required by the rules for Cllr William Sunnocks' call-in of the Portfolio Holder decision on new Viability Assumptions delegated to the Portfolio Holder for Housing.

I have copied in Cllr Sunnocks so that he is aware of my support for his call-in.

Please confirm that you received this and it complies with the requirements for validly supporting a call-in. If I need to do something more or different please advise by return email before 1pm.

Best wishes,

Sara

Cllr Sara Naylor Lexden and Braiswick ward Colchester City Council 01206 625140

Please note: I always try to respond as quickly as possible to residents' queries.